
PUBLIC NOTICE: MAGNET RECOGNITION PROGRAM®  RESCHEDULED SITE VISIT

  
    -  St. Joseph's Regional Medical Center has applied to the American Nurses Credentialing
Center (ANCC) for the prestigious designation of Magnet. The Magnet designation recognizes
excellence in nursing services.   

  

 

    
    -  The Site visit dates have been reschedule for April 1, 2 and 3, 2014  

  

 1 / 1


